

Mr Paul Vine
APS (Astute Procurement Solutions)
13 Magellan Way
Sovereign Harbour
Eastbourne
East Sussex
BN23 6RS

24 July 2014

Dear Mr Vine

Apart from our thank you on the evening and also within our programme, I am writing to express my thanks for your generous donation of £500 towards drinks for our Best in Everyone Awards which were held in Surbiton on 4th July. As promised, your contribution will also be mentioned in the next edition of blue skies magazine which goes to all of our schools, and on our website.

As you are aware, these awards celebrate achievements of pupils and teachers from all of our schools, many of whom attend with their families from all over the country.

As a Group with a mission to bring out 'the best in everyone', it is very important that we take the opportunity to recognise and celebrate those who contribute the most to making this statement a reality. Your contribution has made it possible for us to recognise and reward exceptional performance by students and staff alike.

Please have a look at our website to see a write up of the evening: http://www.unitedlearning.org.uk/

With thanks and best wishes,

Jon Coles

Chief Executive